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Governor Issues Guidance on Reopening for Texas Health 
Care Providers
April 28, 2020

Katten continues to help providers navigate federal, state and local laws as they look to restart 
elective surgeries and procedures. On April 27, Texas Governor Greg Abbott issued Executive 
Orders GA-18 (opening of retail, restaurants, shopping malls, etc.); GA-19 (regulating medical 
practice); and GA-20 (rescinding certain travel restrictions).

Health Care partner Kenya Woodruff and Michelle Apodaca, of counsel, have developed the following 
resource guide with links to the Governor's latest orders.

View the "Governor Issues Guidance on Reopening for Texas Health Care Providers" resource guide.
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